
Notice 

 

Hudson Vicinage to Conduct Virtual Court Election Day Hearings 

 

 Superior Court judges will be available in Hudson County to conduct remote 

hearings for any election issues concerning the general election during the early voting 

period and on election day on Tuesday, November 2, 2021. 

 In this general election, voters may either vote-by-mail or in person at their 

designated polling places on election day.  Additionally, early voters may choose to cast 

ballots before election day beginning on Saturday, October 23, 2021, through Sunday, 

October 31, 2021.  Early voters may vote from 10 a.m. through 8 p.m. during the week 

and on the designated Saturdays.  Polls will close at 6 p.m. on October 24 and on 

October 31, 2021. 

 Designated judges are available to promptly hear any election matters beginning 

on October 23, 2021.  Election officials, petitioners, and attorneys will be able to appear 

either by video or by telephone. 

 Voters with election-related questions, or those who require any assistance with 

any voting-related issues, may contact the county clerk’s office or the Hudson County 

Board of Elections at the following telephone numbers and corresponding websites: 

 Hudson County Clerk:  201-369-3470   www.hudsoncountyclerk.org. 

 Hudson County Superintendent of Elections: 201-369-7793  

Supt.ofElections@hcnj.us. 

 

      Hon. Jeffrey R. Jablonski 

      Assignment Judge 

 

Dated: October 21, 2021 

       

http://www.hudsoncountyclerk.org/
mailto:Supt.ofElections@hcnj.us

